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Fairtrade Fortnight 24th February – 9th March
Dear Parents,

 During this year’s Fairtrade Fortnight, which is themed ‘Making Bananas Fair’, we will be celebrating and showing our support for Fairtrade with the following events:

 Wednesday 26th February

 Class 1 members of the School council/ Fairtrade steering committee will be heading off to Bristol to take part in the South West’s Schools Fairtrade Conference organised by the Fairtrade Foundation.  This is an exciting opportunity for the children to learn more about Fairtrade and how it helps to support and sustain families in third world countries.  Following their visit to Bristol they will share their experiences with the rest of the school.  

Friday 28th February
The school lunch menu for the day will include a Fairtrade banana pudding.  Children will be awarded Fairtrade stickers for choosing this pudding.

Tuesday 4th March
Steven Best, a banana grower from St Lucia, will be visiting Dawlish to speak to local school children.  More details to follow.
Friday 9th March
Cockwood School Goes Bananas!!!!!  The School Council would like to raise some money for Oxfam and Fairtrade by asking children and staff to wear an item of yellow clothing and donate 50p to the charity.  There will also be a cake sale during morning break and after school.   If your child/children would like to buy some cakes please could they bring in an extra 50p.  Please donate cakes if you can.  Thank you.
Art and Poetry Competition

Throughout the fortnight there will be a competition running for the whole school.  Foundation and Year 1 will be asked to colour in a banana with the Fairtrade logo.  For Year two and upwards there will be a choice of colouring or Fairtrade themed poetry.  Three winners will be chosen, one from each class, and each receive a Fairtrade prize.

Fairtrade Banana pledge poster.

There will be a poster on display in class 2 picturing a banana.  It will be there for children, staff and parents to sign, to show support for Fairtrade and hopefully persuade all supermarkets to stock only Fairtrade bananas.  This will be sent off to the Fairtrade Foundation after the fortnight.

Lastly….The school council are in the midst of setting up a Fairtrade Café and Traidcraft stall which they plan to run at least once a term to begin with and will be open to all Cockwood school families and the local community.  Money already raised through Fairtrade events will help to support this.  Our funds are relatively small, therefore we are asking for your support.  If you have any old table cloths, tea towels and tea spoons they would be gratefully received.

Thank you for helping Cockwood School to Go Bananas for Fairtrade!!!!!!
Mrs Jacques

Fairtrade Co-Ordinator
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